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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert Murphy (murphydalzell@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 12:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Winter will be difficult for many families. Low-income people shouldn't be asked to pay for solar installations for big 
coporations. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Murphy 
1095 Pinellas Pt Dr S Apt 344 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33705 
murphydaJzell@aol.com 
(727) 864-7344 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mary Anne Helms (mahe/ms54@comcast.net) Sent You a Persona/ Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 12:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require a/I customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Anne Helms 
3206 Albert Dr 
Tallahassee, FL 32309 
mahelms54@comcast.net 
(850) 893-7726 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Corbett Kroehler {corbettkroehler@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 11 :49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

My whole-home photovoltaic system has been a wonder addition to my house but I largely paid for it myself. Yes, I 
received a few incentives but still had to finance roughly $30,000 out of my own pocket. 

Duke has no right to ask ratepayers to chip in just to keep its commercial customers happy. Just as the sun belongs to all 
of us, harnessing its energy should be up to us individually. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Corbett Kroehler 
5104 Stratemeyer Dr 
Orlando, FL 32839 
corbettkroehler@yahoo.com 
{321) 663-97 40 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or {415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Christiane Butler (cbutler131@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 11 :42 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Christiane Butler 
4018 Sandpiper Ct 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 
cbutler131 @aol.com 
(727) 789-6287 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kellyann Marander (miagirl20@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 11 :23 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

kellyann Marander 
938 Capitol Rd Unit 8112 
Brooksville, FL 34601 
miagirl20@aol.com 
(352) 340-8972 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joseph And Susan Ganci (jsmganci@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 10:41 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Also, anything you do should be solar friendly for all Florida homeowners. 

WE need to move Florida to a solar friendly and solar powered state! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph And Susan Ganci 
4780 Dolphin Cay Ln S Apt 109 
St Petersburg, FL 33711 
jsmganci@gmail.com 
(410) 279-4556 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dale Niemann (dalesails@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 9:48 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Dale Niemann 
1534 Glengarry Dr 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 
dalesails@yahoo.com 
(727) 442-2079 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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